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Check Flight Delays With
Airlines
An outage earlier today in the real-time flight status notification system used by the Federal Aviation
Administration resulted in a nationwide ground stop of all air traffic.

The Notice to Air Missions (NOTAM) system has been repaired, and as of 8:51 a.m. the ground stop has been
lifted. However, many airlines will continue to experience delays throughout the day. Passengers are
encouraged to contact their airline for flight status information before coming to the Airport.

We are working closely with our partners and the FAA and will continue to monitor the situation.

https://cltairport.mediaroom.com/FAA_outage_11123
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